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Sun Prairie Ice Arena Safe Operation Policy 
(May 5th, 2021) 

 
1. Players will not be allowed to enter the facility until 30 minutes before the start of on-ice 

activities. Anyone arriving earlier than 30 minutes before their start time should wait outside 
of the facility and be socially distanced from others. 

2. Masks must be worn at all times while in the facility (must cover the mouth and nose), to 
include on the ice. 

3. Teams are allowed to use locker rooms. Locker room keys must be checked out from our 
customer service desk by turning in a set of personal keys. Personal keys will be given back 
once locker rooms are cleaned and checked by a rink staff member. 

4. Players are encouraged to come to the rink dressed if possible, but is not required. 
5. Players MUST bring their own water bottle to the rink that is clearly marked with the player’s first 

name initial and full last name. The container should be re-sealable. 
6. Dry land (warm-ups) activities are not allowed inside the arena. 
7. Spectators can enter the facility 15 minutes prior to their respective game start and must exit 

the facility 15 minutes after their game is over. 
  

 
 

 

 

 

If you are sick, do not feel well, or have been diagnosed with COVID-19, you will not be allowed 

to enter the facility. 

 

 

 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jeff Holman 
Rink Manager 
Sun Prairie Ice Arena 
838 Grove Street 
Sun Prairie WI 53590 
Office: 608-318-5423 | Direct: 608-478-5789 

 


